
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
JUNE 8, 2021 

 
 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Larry Powers & Deb Wood 
The meeting was called to order at 2:32PM. 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the May 18, 2021 board meeting have been approved and will 
be posted on the HRGA web site. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

 Deb reported a balance of $1,363.59 (which includes hole-in-one funds).  
 The Go Daddy web and marketing application expires on 9/20/21.  The cost 

to renew last time was $105.85.  We will table the decision to renew or not 
until late August.   

 The HRGA.ORG domain is in effect through 9/15/25.  The cost last time was 
$129.47. 

 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JUNE 13TH 4-PERSON SCRAMBLE 

 Dona emailed announcement on 5/19 and emailed reminder on 6/3. 
 Larry posted sign-up sheet. 
 Deb will prepare rules sheet. 
 Deb & Karen will collect money – there will be skins. 
 Larry will assign foursomes and prepare score cards. 
 Deb will prepare sheets to record scores. 
 Bar will be open. 

 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JULY 4TH FLAG TOURNAMENT 

 Dona will send out email announcement the week of 6/13. 
 Larry will post sign-up sheet. 
 Larry plans on tee times from 8:06 – 9:10, and will double check those 

times with the Pro Shop. 
 Dona will verify eligibility.  (Follow-up:  Dona spoke with Michelle on 6/8, 

who suggested she contact Matt.  Dona emailed Matt on 6/9 and requested 
a list of HR members.) 



 

 

 Deb will prepare cards for each player showing handicap plus par for total 
number of shots allowed. 

 Deb will have flags and stickers available. 
 Deb & Karen will collect money. 
 Deb will provide tape measures and closest to the pin signs to be used to 

record distances from the pin on Holes #1, 2, & 3. 
 Deb will provide sheets to record scores. 
 Deb & Karen will collect flags following the tournament. 
 Bar will be open.  (May want to double check this since the bar was not 

open on the holiday a couple of years ago.) 
 
POSTING OF TOURNAMENT RESULTS IN THE DEMOCRAT & CHRONICLE 
Dona sent several emails to the D&C and finally received a response from the 
editor.  The D&C is no longer posting local golf scores due to a decrease in the 
number of journalists that they have. 
 
HICKORY RIDGE CUP 
Dona emailed the membership asking for feedback about holding this event in the 
future, since interest has seemed small.  She received five responses.  Two people 
said that they don’t like two-day tournaments and two people had suggestions for 
different formats/processes.   
 
SUGGESTION FOR INCREASING TOURNAMENT PARTICIPATION 
Dona suggested awarding points to people that play in tournaments (similar to 
what the WRDGA does).  Each time a person plays in a tournament, their name 
would be entered.  At the end of the season, a name would be drawn and 
awarded a gift certificate.  For instance, if Debs plays in all 10 tournaments, her 
name gets entered 10 times.  If Larry plays in 7 tournaments, his name gets 
entered 7 times.  We will consider doing this for next year. 

 
NEXT MEETING 
Tuesday, July 6th, beginning at 2:30pm at HR. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:08pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dona Hazen, Secretary 


